
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 3/15/2012 9:37:13 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal 

Ok. Another question for you - Does PG&E think the ISO's proposal is workable?

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
Sent: Thu 3/15/2012 12:28 AM ...
To: Douglas, Paul
Subject: RE: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal

Paul,

Our team reviewed the comments and met to discuss this afternoon. I haven't heard any major concerns - only 
questions. It would really help to have the call as our team is not certain how the CPUC approach would work 
based on the comments.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Douglas, Paul [mailto:paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 1:32 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal

Works for me. Thanks.

Do you know if PG&E is generally OK with the PUC approach?

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 1:28 PM 
To: Douglas, Paul
Subject: RE: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal

Hi Paul,

Would 10:30 tomorrow morning work for a call? We can use the conference number below.

Thanks,
Meredith

RedactedDial-in #:

RedactedMEETING NUMBER: please also dial astericks)

From: Douglas, Paul [mailto:paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.govl
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Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2012 12:07 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal

Morning Meredith,

Just checking in to see if PG&E has had a chance to review the PUC's proposal. Do you have time later today or 
early tomorrow morning to discuss?

Thanks,

Paul

From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2012 1:27 PM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal 
Meredith,

As promised, attached you will find the PUC's comments on the ISO's ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal. Section 2, 
question #7 outlines our concerns and our proposal. Let me know when you are free to discuss the PUC proposal.

Thanks.

PD

Paul Douglas
CPUC | Supervisor - Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning 
415.355.5579 office | 415.515.8371 cell 
PSD@,cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:PSD@cpuc.ca.gov>
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